
 
 
 
 
 

Notice of RFP Cancellation 

RFP No. FY24-010 

Building Facilities Management 
 

 
 
 

Pursuant to RFP Section 2.5 RFP Postponement/Cancellation, The Palm Beach TPA is issuing 
this Notice of RFP Cancellation. The TPA has determined that is in the best interest of the 

agency to cancel this RFP. The above referenced RFP has been canceled in its entirety and all 
proposals received in response are hereby rejected.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

__________________________________________ ________________ 
Valerie Neilson, Executive Director   Date 
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